
 
 

 

 
          24 January 2024 

DISTRIBUTION REINVESTMENT PLAN – SUSPENSION OF DRP FOR INTERIM DISTRIBUTION 

The Directors of BWP Management Limited (“BWPM"), the responsible entity for BWP Trust (“BWP”), 
refers to its announcement lodged with the ASX today regarding the proposed merger of BWP and 
Newmark Property REIT.  
BWPM has today announced that it has resolved to suspend the Distribution Reinvestment Plan 
(“DRP”) in respect of the interim distribution for the six month period ended 31 December 2023. 
Unitholders who had elected to participate in the DRP for the interim distribution will receive their 
distribution in the form of a direct credit into their nominated bank account on the expected 
distribution entitlement payment date of 28 February 2024. 

The Board will confirm the details of the interim distribution with the half year results announcement on 
7 February 2024. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 
Mark Scatena 
Managing Director 
BWP Management Limited 
Telephone: +61 8 9327 4356 
E-mail: investorrelations@bwptrust.com.au 


